BIO: Amy R. Thompson
Ms. Amy R. Thompson is the Technical Center’s (WJHTC/ACT) Technical Women’s Organization (T.W.O.) Regional Director.  Ms. Thompson came to the FAA in 2004 from the DoD.  She is retired from USAF/ANG after twenty plus years.  She was a contractor on various government contracts with the TSL/DHS and FAA, until she rejoined the federal service in 2006 as a Computer Scientist on the Terminal Maintenance Laboratory Team at the William J. Hughes Technical Center, Atlantic City IAP, NJ.  Her background is very diverse with IT, computers, and electronics.  She holds two Associate degrees, one in Human Resources and the other in Electronic Systems Technology, a Bachelor’s degree in Computer Science and Information Systems Management as a combined major, and her Masters of Science in Information Systems Engineering.  She holds multiple certificates in Project Management (PMP), as well as has a multitude of courses from the FAA under her repertoire.

Ms. Thompson is an advocate for the advancement of women and girls in the fields of Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math, currently coined as STEM.  She is thrilled to continue her work and involvement in her role as the Technical Center Region Director of the Technical Women’s Organization.  One of her goals is to educate women, girls, and the community around her about STEM, in regards to career opportunities and life possibilities.
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